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Curious        kind        connected

Dear Parents and Carers,

Exciting Learning and
Kindness in Action!
This Thursday, we were
fortunate to welcome a
visitor from the Salvation
Army who shared with
our Key Stage 2 the
amazing work they do.
Their visit truly embodied
our values of kindness
and connection, leaving
everyone inspired by the
impact of helping others.

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details
of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it

useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.

IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 24th January 2025

Half term week:
Monday 17th
February- Friday
21st February.

INSET day (no
children in
school): Monday
24th February.

Last day of
Spring term:
Friday 4th April.
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Year 3 had an exciting trip to Kressen Kernow this week,
where they delved into the history of Iron Age and

Stone Age Cornwall. Their curiosity about how life has
changed over time was evident, and they asked

fantastic questions throughout the visit!

After-school clubs kicked off this week, and it's been
wonderful to see the children so excited and engaged.

From art to sports, there's been something for
everyone, and the joy in their faces says it all.

Looking ahead, our Year 1s are gearing up for a beach
trip next week, and we couldn't be more excited to see

their enthusiasm for hands-on learning outside the
classroom.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns,
please reach out to one of the team. Just a quick

reminder that Dojo messages aren't checked frequently,
so email or phone is the best way to get in touch.

Wishing you all a great week ahead!

Best wishes
Mrs French
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!
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T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: poldice!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f !  

If you could have a superhero name,
what would it be?
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House Point Results
17/1
305
206
261
260

24/1
257
267
263
336

31/1 7/210/1
246
222
228
220

14/2
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In Year 2, we have been learning about
the difference between equal and unequal

groups. We used cubes to explore
whether or not certain numbers could be
broken down in to equal groups or not.

We had the best time at Kresen
Kernow looking through the

archives and exploring the library.
We learned lots about the

prehistory of Cornwall.

Year 2

In English, the children have been learning how to
write compound sentences to create opposites.

First, the children suggested adjectives to describe
how two of the characters from the story ‘Lost and

Found’ were feeling. The children collected these
adjectives on their whiteboards to support them

with their independent writing. 

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

 This week in EYFS, we have been
comparing groups of objects using

the vocabulary ‘more than’ and
‘fewer than’.



We’ve been learning about
properties of materials in science in

year 5 this term. In this week’s lesson,
we tested materials to determine

their properties and then classified
them using Carrol diagrams.

This week, Year 4 had a fantastic
time designing and making their
own torches as part of their DT
project. The children loved using

recycled materials and were
proud of their creative and

functional designs!

Year 4

Year 6
In geography lessons this
week, year 6 have been

learning about the
difference between

hamlets, villages, towns
and cities.

Year 5


